
Celebrating Women In Banking  

LCNB | Wealth Operations Officer Amanda 

Luman was recognized as a finalist for the 

inaugural Ohio Bankers League (OBL) Women in 

Banking Rising Star Award. This award honors 

leaders who inspire and support women in 

banking through mentoring, volunteerism, and 

continued learning. Amanda attended the OBL 

Women in Banking Conference in October, alongside LCNB | Wealth 

Officers Jackie Manley and Angie Crumbley, where the theme "Embrace 

the Future: Women Leading Banking’s Next Era" focused on managing 

mindset during disruption and featured an Executive Panel of women 

leaders from diverse banking communities.

Helping Communities Come Back  

LCNB | Wealth associates spent Halloween volunteering at Matthew 

25 Ministries (M25M), sorting donations at their Blue Ash 

headquarters to support victims of Hurricane Milton. Since its founding 

in 1991, M25M has grown into an international relief organization 

distributing over 20 million pounds of products annually and sending 

more than 300 million pounds of aid to the U.S. and around 70 

countries worldwide. 

Bankers Who LEAD Together  

In November, students from the LEAD Training Career Quest Program 

visited the LCNB National Bank Operations Center to learn about financial 

literacy, investing, and career opportunities in banking. LEAD Training 

focuses on preparing young people for life and career success by helping 

them stay on track after graduation, guiding them toward viable paths such 

as military service, the 

workforce, or further 

education. 

LCNB | Wealth Officers 

Erin Hawk and Izabela Camacho discussed Trust and Investments, 

while Amanda Luman presented on “The 3 Bs of Functional 

Finance: Budgeting, Banking, and Building Credit.” Brittnay 

Mustard-Smith lead a group of students on a tour of the Operations 

building, connecting them with others in the LCNB team. 

We hope that we are exceeding your expectations. The best compliment we could receive would 

be a referral of your friends and family. Please contact Josh Shapiro @ 513-228-7659 or 

jshapiro@LCNB.com for more information. 
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